


There were quite a few discussions back and forth about the necessity of this type of rule and 
revised statues being on the state books rather then being addressed on a local level.  Mr. 
Leavitt said he believes there has been some apprehension of some law makers, even those 
who proposed the bill, to push it any further.  He said there has been push-back from SEIU.  



The next meeting was set in the two-week rotation, and the current meeting adjourned at 4:15.

Jo McClain
CCSB Secretary


